Welcome to British Wireless for the Blind Fund’s 2025 Autum Legacy Mailing
Thank you for being part of the incredible community that refuses to let sight loss limit lives. 
Every six minutes, someone in the UK begins to lose their sight. That’s why your support – and the work we do at BWBF – matters more than ever. 
There is a newsletter that accompanies this letter, inside you’ll find stories of lives changed thanks to people like you – like Riley, who’s learning through a smart speaker, and Thomas, who rediscovered the world news through his specially designed radio. 
These life-changing moments were only possible because someone chose to leave a gift in their Will. 
Just imagine what your legacy could make possible: 
· Smart devices for the next generation of children – helping them build confidence and independence from the very start. 
· Specialist trainers to guide people step by step as they learn to use accessible technology. 
· Ground-breaking research to ensure our services evolve with the needs of blind and partially sighted people. 
Leaving a legacy costs nothing today, comes after loved ones are provided for, and shapes a brighter future for thousands living with sight loss. 
However you’re connected to us, thank you for standing up for joy, learning and independence. By simply considering a gift in your Will, you help keep that light shining for generations to come. 
With warm wishes,
Sophie Jones 
Chief Executive British Wireless for the Blind Fund
